TBX: Expanding time of holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015
On 25/04/2015, Thai Binh Cement Joint Stock Company announced the expanding time of holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015 as follows:

On 07/03/2015, BOD of the Company announced the Announcer No. 52/TB-XMTB as about expectantly organize Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015 in the end of April 2015. However, because of the unfinished preparation, the meeting is hard to be organized. So Thai Binh Cement Joint Stock Company asked to delay the meeting to May 2015. The company will announce the information about time, location and contents of the Meeting according to regulations of law.
